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Supper and Reeling  
Saturday 25th January 2020 

Come and join us for a  
                        Scottish-themed fundraising  
        supper in Enford church on Saturday 25th January  

There will be a two-course meal followed by a couple of very simple 
Scottish reels which Mark and Morag Hiskett will walk us through. 
The reeling is aimed at complete beginners so don’t be shy! It is 

Burns Night on that date, and there will be a nod to the bard in the 
course of the evening. 

Space is limited so order your tickets now through  
Mark and Morag Hiskett on 01980 670955 or 

morag.hiskett@gmail.com.   

Doors open at 7.00pm and tickets at £20 each include 
two courses and a glass of wine from the bar.  

When booking, please indicate if you would like Macsween’s 

haggis or pheasant casserole for your main course. 
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